
BPCA MISSION: Preservation of Lake Onalaska and the Black River Bottoms

Minutes of the January 28, 2015 BPCA Membership Meeting

The meeting was called to order and chaired by Leif Tolokken. We had no guest speaker
Minutes of the November meeting and the treasurer's report were approved.
Please get your wood duck nesting results for 2014 to Marc Schultz or John Wetzel
Fritz won the big good contest and Greg Marco won the big buck contest.  Four BPCA members shot does but no one remembered to weight their deer.  The money will go back into the pot for next year.

Leif Tolokken went though the ice fishing derby to ensure that everyone was ready for the derby on Feb 7th.

For those who are helping with the derby set-up on Friday, Feb 6th morning and are interested in catching breakfast as a group. We will be meeting at Jacklyn's at 7:00 am on Feb 6th.

We had a pretty good turnout for the BPCA Christmas party that was held on Saturday,  Dec 6th

We sold about 45 ice fishing derby raffle tickets at Gander Mountain.  We may look into selling tickets at Dick's next year.

BPCA will donate about $5000 toward the Fred Funk Boat Landing Improvement Project that is supposed to start during the Spring of 2015.

We are looking at doing another Chicken-Q on May 14, 2015. Please mark your calendar
Lunch was provided by Dick and Amanda Marco
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BPCA Web Site:     www.briceprairieconservation.org 


